Special Called Meeting of the Marion City Council
June 11, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.

The Marion City Council met in a special session on June 11, 2025, with Mayor D’Anna Browning presiding.
Council members present were Randy Dunn, Wanda Olson, Taylor Davis, Bobby Belt, Dwight Sherer and
Nikki Conger. City employees in attendance were as follows: Diane Ford-Benningfield, Layten Croft, Cortny
Cosby, Chief Bobby West. A public sign-in sheet is attached and made part of these minutes.

General Government

A motion was made by Dwight Sherer, seconded by Taylor Davis to approve the minutes from the regular
scheduled council meeting on May 19, 2025.

Council member Wanda Olson sponsored the first reading of Ordinance 25-10 entitled, “AMENDING THE
PAY PLAN FOR CLASSIFIED CITY EMPLOYEES AND NON-ELECTED OFFICALS”. Mayor Browning read said
ordinance.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the council, a motion was made by Bobby Belt to adjourn the
special-called meeting, seconded by Taylor Davis. Meeting was adjourned at 5:03 p.m.
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